
The Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) is recognized by the Council 
for Higher Education and Accreditation and is currently seeking renewal of its recognition. 
CAEP has been continuously recognized by CHEA since its formation in 2013.  

CAEP is scheduled for review by the CHEA Committee on Recognition on November 13-14, 
2023. As part of the renewal process CAEP must provide public notice that the organization is 
engaged in the CHEA recognition process and provide the opportunity for third-party public 
comment. Third-party comments may be written or oral but is limited to the accrediting 
organization’s efforts to meet CHEA recognition standards. 

Third-party comments must be received in the CHEA office no later than September 29, 2023, 
and may be submitted by mail, fax, or email to:  

Council for Higher Education Accreditation 
One Dupont Circle, NW, 

Suite 510, Washington, DC 20036 
Phone: 202-955-6126 • Fax: 202-915-0818 • Email: recognition@chea.org. 


